
Dear Valued Customer, 
 
We are excited to introduce ourselves as the new proud owners of Port-A-Let's Sanitation! We 
are Randall and Jodi Koors, and we recently purchased the business from Jamie Brown of 
Greensburg, Indiana. 
 
As a local family-owned business, we are thrilled to continue the legacy of Port-A-Let's 
Sanitation and to carry on the commitment to quality service that Jamie established. We are 
particularly proud to be taking over as another family-owned business, and we look forward to 
fostering the same values of community and customer care that have been at the heart of this 
company. 
 
Thank you for your continued support as we embark on this new journey. We are eager to serve 
you and the community with dedication and pride. Also don't worry Jamie will still be making 
rounds as a familiar face and conversation through this transition and the future.  
 
Warm regards, 
 
Randall and Jodi Koors 
Owners, Port-A-Let's Sanitation 
(812)593-2299 

 
 


